
Christmas 
Bubble 
Information
Applicable between 23 and 27 December

For more information and guidance go to: www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Your Christmas 
bubble of up to 3 

households should 
be exclusive and not 
changed or extended

Your Christmas 
bubble can meet at 

homes, at a place 
of worship or an 

outdoor 
public place

You should not join a 
Christmas bubble, or 

leave your home if you 
have COVID-19, 

COVID-19 symptoms 
or have been told to 

self isolate

Christmas bubbles 
can meet inside each 

other’s homes but 
not in other indoor 

settings such as pubs, 
shops, theatres and 

restaurants

You can meet people 
not in your Christmas 

bubble outside in 
public places in groups 

of no more than 6

You can travel 
between areas of 
the country freely


